
The Castle Pines North Master Association is hosting a public information meeting 
with the representatives from the Centennial Airport to discuss air traffic noise 
issues [Federal Register Notice No. 73 FR 9847].   Since I will be unable to attend 
this meeting, I am sending you an email to voice my concerns.   I would want the air
traffice noise to be below the current noise level over Castle Pines North.   This 
includes both the small planes as well as the jets that occasionally fly over this 
area.  There is plenty of open spaces East of I25 that the planes can utilitize to 
fly into and out of Centennial airpoart.

Nancy J. Johnson


